

Welcome to the latest THORL newsletter.

PDF Version for ease of reading available on the THORL website. HERE

In this newsletter:

Round 8 of the THORL Season Slot Car Festival 2018 AFX 6hr 2018 GP Miniatures

THORL Round 8 - June 2nd @ HONK, Lower Stoke, Rochester.

Round 8, and the final round of the 2017/2018 season will be held at HO North Kents new home in North Stoke, Kent, on 2nd June.

Please note that the event will be held on a SATURDAY rather than the usual Sunday. Full directions to the club can be found on the THORL Website HERE.

Doors will open at 08:45 with racing the first of 4 classes starting at 10am. Club Cars and all other equipment is available to borrow for those wishing to have a go.



UK Slot Car Festival 2018

THORL had another great time at the UK Slot Car Festival. It was fantastic to catch up with all those in the hobby from all scales, and to see HO in more guises than ever before. This year we were part of the shows 'Lets Go Racing' competition and was great to see so many people having a go on our track. Other HO sharing the room was the fantastic MatchBox Powertrack layout from Andy and Anthony Hooper, which won prizes for best layout. Many thanks to all those who helped out over the weekend, and already looking forward to next years show.





AFX 6hr 2018. July 15th - Pinewood Raceway



The 10th running of the AFX 6hr event, held at Pinewood Raceway will be held on July 15th. For the 10th anniversary, we hope to run a special surprise (Yee Haw)!

If you are at Round 8, you will hear more about the event.

GP Miniatures

GP Miniatures is a UK enthusiast who makes some fantastic slot cars and scenery. He is now branching out into HO. Amongst other HO items a Goodwood gift set in HO will be available very soon. Keep up to date by following GP Miniatures on Facebook.



More details of our events are available on the website and on our <u>Facebook Page</u>. News, information, and the latest results can be found on the <u>THORL</u> website. Links to other HO Clubs and Organisations can be found in the LINKS page of the website. If you would like to be involved with THORL or would like more information or advice on HO Scale Slot cars, please get in touch.

We hope that you have enjoyed reading this newsletter, but if you would prefer not to receive e-mails from THORL, please reply to with 'No Thanks' as the subject. www.thorl.co.uk